Linda,

I have reviewed the air quality modelling report referenced TWA/10/APP/01 submitted by ERM and would have no objections to the discharge of conditions 31(iii) and 32(iv).

Trevor Dixon

Team Leader - Environmental Protection

South Northamptonshire Council and Cherwell District Council

01327 322279

trevor.dixon@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk 
www.southnorthants.gov.uk   www.cherwell.gov.uk
